

September 18, 1998

Mr. Greg Chako Chako Productions, Pte Ltd 45 Jalan Mutiara #03-51 Dragon View Park Singapore 249220

Dear Greg:

Many thanks for all your work and efforts that you contributed in booking the bands for The American Club's 50th Anniversary. I know that it was no small feat in getting together the bands, and their equipment as well, to perform at one time!

The American Club was thrilled to host over 3,500 members for The Golden Globe Event on September 12! The bands were thoroughly enjoyed by everyone and we have received great reviews on the entertainment.

Thank you again for your assistance in contributing to make The American Club's 50th Anniversary celebration the success that it was. Looking forward to working with you on more exciting events in the future!

Best regards,

Joan Reiter Events Manager

cc: Marcia Mata, General Manager

James DiRenzo, Assistant General Manager Sarah Taylor, Member Relations Director